Preparatory visit

Elisabeth Rita, the General Secretary of the Portuguese National Association of Employers and Industrialists from the province of Averro (AIDA Associaciao Industrial doDistrito de Averro) took an introductory visit to MGYOSZ during her visit to Budapest. At the meeting she informed the audience about the Portuguese Economic Forum to be organized in Hungary between 29 January and 3 February, 2005. As envisaged, there will be 15 Portuguese firms at the forum introducing themselves in Hungary for the first time. The Portuguese firms are looking for Hungarian cooperating partners in the fields of food industry and building trade.

